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Emergency Medicine Residency at Sarasota Memorial Health System

Habitat for Humanity

The program's Wellness Director Dr. Steve Kamm, co-
director medical simulation, arranged a Habitat for
Humanity build on Saturday, Oct. 26. Participants had a
great time and gave back to the community that supports
the residency. The team laid flooring and primed and
painted doors and floorboards. They look forward to an
ongoing partnership with Habitat for Humanity and plan to
make it an annual event. 

Residents - Drs. Melanie Worley, Alexander Sterling,
Geoffrey Wade, Joshua Lehman, Kevin Raymond and
Darrell Ray, Mary Roberts; Dr. Kamm and Associate
Program Director Dr. Sarah Temple 

mailto:connie.donohoe@med.fsu.edu


Dermatology Residency at Dermatology Associates of Tallahassee

Out in Fort Worth, Texas

PGY-4 Co-Chief Resident Dr. Samantha Marrone
completed an away rotation with Dr. Molly Warthan, prior
Mohs fellow with Dermatology Associates of Tallahassee.
Previously, they worked together at DAT while Dr.
Warthan was a fellow and Dr. Marrone was a dermatology
research and practice scholar. 

Drs. Warthan and Marrone

Presentation for IM Residents

PGY-3 Resident Dr. Alex Davis went to Tallahassee
Memorial HealthCare to teach a didactic session for the
internal medicine residents on disorders of pigmentation.
Thank you, Dr. Davis. 

Voted Best Dematology Practice

For 21 years, the annual Best of Tallahassee event has
celebrated the best of the best as voted on by Tallahassee
Magazine’s readers. Dermatology Associates of
Tallahassee recently received the 2019 award during the
reception held at the University Center Club. 

PGY-3 Resident Dr. Marrone received the award on
behalf of the practice.

Internal Medicine Residency at Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare



Telemedicine Initiative

Program Director Dr. Claudia Kroker-Bode, Faculty Dr.
Ingrid Jones-Ince, and Lauren Faison-Clark, service
line administrator at TMH, presented a workshop on
telemedicine at the fall Association of Program Directors
in Internal Medicine Conference in Denver. The meeting is
workshop-intensive providing the keys for professional
growth and helping faculty and staff at any level to
become better administrators, faculty, teachers, mentors,
and employees.

Gold Star

Resident Dr. Juan Dorado recently presented his project
High Value Care for Trans Patients in an Internal Medicine
Residency Clinic: Can it be Done?, completed with Drs.
Alma Fe Houghton, Sangeeta Nair-Collins, and
Jonathan Appelbaum, at the 2019 Gold Humanism
Summit in Orlando. Gold Foundation's desire is to shift the
focus of healthcare to one that is truly relationship-
centered, keeping the human at its heart.

Family Medicine Residency at Lee Health in Fort Myers

Healthy Eating

The Residency Wellbeing Council, Drs. Rose Anne Illes,
Jennifer Dalrymple, James Breen, Hannah Schrubbe
and Tatianna Pizzutto, organized an outstanding event
for residents and faculty on healthy nutrition. It was hosted
by the Health Life Center staff at the Lee Health Coconut
Point campus. All enjoyed a delicious whole food, plant-
based lunch, a lecture and an interactive cooking
demonstration.

New Addition

Congratulations to Resident Dr. Jerry Lanza and his wife
Sara on the birth of their son Jayden Josiah Lanza, born
at 1:00 p.m. on Oct. 8, and weighing in at 7.7 pounds.



General Surgery Residency at Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare

Grand Rounds Activity

Program Director Dr. Wade Douglas (right in photo)
presented Retroperitoneal Sarcomas to residents, medical
students, faculty and applicants at Morehouse College of
Medicine on Oct. 8.

Accepted for Fellowship

Congratulations to PGY-5 Resident Dr. Emanuela
Alvarenga for being selected to participate in a colorectal
surgery fellowship at the Cleveland Clinic. Opportunities
will include patient evaluation and management, critical
decision making, operative skills, clinical research,
residency and hospital administration, medical student
teaching, and a structured teaching program and
conferences. 

Family Medicine Residency at BayCare (Winter Haven)

Family & Team Bonding

The program had a small get together on a recent
Saturday with families. They joined in stuffing FSU gift
bags together, played games, and then went to a local fall
festival.

Dr. Ashley Wilk, faculty, stuffing resident recruitment
bags with the program director / coordinator's children.

Program Director Dr. Nate Falk and Faculty Scott
Garland, PharmD, playing spoons with the kids.

Special congratulations to the family medicine residency
program for receiving initial accreditation from the
Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education in
Oct. 2019. The program is actively recruiting to match
residents for the 2020 academic year.  
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